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LETTER DATED 14 JUNE 1978 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF VENEZUELA 
TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL 

I take pleasure in addressing you with reference to paragraph 3 of resolution 
418 (1977) in response to the request of the Security Council Committee 
established under resolution 421 (1977), relating to the question of South Africa. 

The Mission of which I am in charge confirms its note of 26 January 1978 
(S/12541) in which it stated that Venezuela has not maintained, and will n,ot 
maintain, relations of any kind with the racist r6gime of South Africa and wi1.l 
continue to comuly with all the decisions taken by the United Nations against that 
r&@ne. Therefore, it does not have to review any contract or licence relating 
to the manufacture of military equipment, 8s mentioned in paragraph 3. 

I should be grateful if this note could be circulated as a dOcument Of the 
Security Council. 

(Signed) Ruben CARP10 CASTILLO 
Ambassador 
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